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Essen, October 14, 2024

To the Pôle de Renaissance Communiste en France

Dear Comrades,

we send you our warm greetings for the event marking the 20th anniversary of the founding of your 
organisation.

In recent years, contacts between our party and your party have increased. We have worked together in 
multilateral contexts. The increasing aggression of imperialism and the resulting danger of war make such 
cooperation necessary, as does the fact that, in the long term, only a socialist development can overcome this 
danger.

We hope that we will have the opportunity to exchange and discuss our positions in the future.

We wish you success in your meeting and your further work.

With communist greetings

Renate Koppe
International Secretary
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